
Headteacher’s  

Comments 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you if you were able to join us for yesterday's end of year assembly & 
Leavers assembly. I hope you enjoyed the children's performances and the 
year 6 poems. 

We wish our wonderful Year 6's the very best of luck at their new secondary schools. I'm sure they'll shine 
bright, as they have at St. Cuthbert's.  

We have our Leavers mass at 9.30am on Wed 19th and also a special as-
sembly at 11 in school. All are invited. We hope you can join us.  

We hope you enjoyed Andy Jesters circus show after the assembly.  

 

It's been a busy week in school; the Explorers have been continu-
ing their seaside topic and are really looking forward to their trip 
on Tuesday. KS2 spent the day in the forest on Wednesday. Ro had 
organised a day all about Vikings. The children learnt about the 
history of Anglo-Saxon and Viking England, they also made their 
own Anglo-Saxon coins and took part in weapons training. 

On Thursday morning the Mini Police attended their end of year 
celebration with students from SMSM. I'd like to thank PCSO Sarah 

Blacow for all her hard work. We look forward to working with her in September when we form 
our new Mini Police group. 

A reminder that the Explorers are at the seaside on Tuesday and KS2 are at Furness Abbey, Barrow attending the end of year Mater 
Christi Trust mass. The children are also being treated to lunch at St Bernard's High School. We can't wait!!  

As you are aware Mrs Tetchner is moving on to a school closer to home, Miss Grannell is also moving on. 
We wish them both the best of luck in their future endeavours and really hope they remember us and 
come and visit us lots. 

Mrs Tetchner has been at St. Cuthbert's for over 20 years and we will miss her dearly!  

 

School closes for the summer holidays on Wednesday the 19th of July at 2 PM, the PFA will be selling ice 
creams in the playground.  
School reopens for pupils on the 6th September at our earlier time of 8:45 AM. 
 

As this is our last newsletter of  
this academic year  
I'd like to take this opportunity  
to thank you for all  
your support over this past year.  

 

I hope you enjoy the summer 
holidays,  

Stay Safe, 

Mrs Bone  

 
 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Tues 18th July—Roan Head KS1 

Tues 18th July—Furness Abbey KS2 
Weds 19th July—Leavers Mass 9.30am 

Weds 19th July—Special Assembly 
Weds 19th July—School closes @ 2pm 

Weds 6th September—School opens at 8.45am 

Friday 14th July 2023 

Reception 97% 

Year 1  100%   

Year 2  91% 

Year 3  92%  

Year 4  75% 

Year 5 64% 

Year 6 91% 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

Nursery have 
enjoyed  

harvesting our 
home grown 
vegetables 

KS2 have been making their 

own adventure maps 

Completing self 

portraits 


